
At its meeting on June 24, 2014 the TTC Board adopted the following: 
 
“It is recommended that the Board: 

 

 

 
     

 
 

 

 

 

1.  Receive this status report on the Scarborough Subway Extension for information; 

2. Approve forwarding this report to the City Planning and Growth Management 
Committee for its information”. 


